Ref. No. : Plexh/cir/390 28.09.2021

To,
All members of Plexconcil,

Dear Sir / Madam,

Subject : Regarding Conversion of Containerized to Break Bulk Exports.

We wish to inform you that to mitigate the hardship of exporters due to shortage of
containers, FI EO shall be working with I ndian National Ship-owners Association (I NSA) to
explore the possibility of converting part of containerized cargo to breakbulk so that
continuity of export shipments could be maintained for certain items through this mode.

You may be aware that break bulk vessels are generally not operated on liner terms
(unscheduled service) and their ports of loading and discharge are also limited. There it is
important to do a proper assessment of exporters’' requirements before discussing the matter
with Vessel owners through INSA.

Therefore, interested members are requested to communicate their interest export in break
bulk through online
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This exercise will help in assessment of the exporters’ requirement and take up the same with
INSA for further action.

If anyone face problem in filling the form, they may write at manishajha@fieo.org

This is for your information and necessary action.

Best regards

Bharti Parave
Asst. Director — Trade & Policy
Plexconcil


https://app.surveyhero.com/s/FIEO_bulk_break-bulk

